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De-Branding Policy Forms

We are in the process of removing any AIG Logo or references from all of our policy forms.  Those issued from Coverall or Program Connect have already been de-branded.

Program Administrators who do not use these systems should de-brand any policy forms being used.  Any AIG Logo or reference to ‘Member of American International Group’ or ‘Member Companies of American International Group’ should be deleted.  This includes declaration pages and policy forms.  Before issuing revised forms please forward copies to your Program Manager to review prior to actual use.

These changes are not material and do not require re-filing of any forms or notice to policyholders.  The mandatory policyholder notice regarding compensation requires the approval of regulators for any changes and we hope to have a revised replacement shortly.

All company names as they appear on many policy forms will remain unchanged.  At this time we are not replacing any of the AIG references with alternatives.

Any questions please contact your Program Manager.
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